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New York Institute of Technology                               

Academic Health Center 
   

Choosing a PCP 

Our physicians are all board certified. 

At New York Institute of Technology Academic Health Centers, we pride ourselves on 

being a patient centered medical home (PCMH). In fact, we are certified by the National 

Committee for Quality Assurance as meeting the PCMH requirements. That means we 

make it a priority to keep your primary care provider informed about referrals, urgent 

care/emergency visits, medications, and correspondences. 

 

To be able to do this, we need to make sure we have your preferred provider listed as 

your primary care provider (PCP). 

 

Learn more about our physicians  

 

Choosing a PCP 

We understand with two locations and provider availability, that your preferred provider 

may change over time. We have confidence that our physicians will serve you well. 

Both locations have the same electronic medical record, so any of us can access your 

information and chart from either location. You can use whichever location suits your 

needs at the time. 

 

Feel free to contact us if you have any questions or would like to update your preferred 

primary provider. 

 

https://comresearchapp.nyit.edu/clinic/#section-f
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